
Alsalam Alaikum,

My name is Mrs. Hala Abuassabeh, I am the Arabic language

teacher for 5th, 6th, 7th and 8th

Grade this year.

I have a bachelor’s degree in Arabic language and

journalism from Birzeit University.

I have been teaching the Arabic language since 2004.

I hope your summer was a lot of fun.

InshaAllah will work together to see our children succeed;

we have a lot to learn.

I know working together, we all can grow.


